
Early Bird Registration
A note from our registrar office:
Dear Parents, Don’t miss out on the Early Bird Registration discount! This is a fantastic opportunity
to save $25.00 per student on your registration fees.
Here's what you need to know:

Early Bird Registration Period: through May 1, 2024
Eligibility: To qualify for Early Bird Registration, your child's registration must be complete
AND your payment must be received by May 1st, 2024.
Check your email for snapcode and missing documentation notifications.

If you haven't received a registration email, please contact Patty DeLozier pdelozier@d75.org or at
847-949-2700 ext. 2014.

PTO Needs Your Help!!
There are many open positions on the PTO Board. We really need people to step up and help so
that the PTO can continue raising and using funds to support out schools. If the PTO Board does
not have at least four people to run it, it will dissolve. Please please please consider stepping up!
The events and fundraising will need to be scaled down probably and the current PTO Board is
happy to talk with you if you have any questions! Thank you!

D75 Cultural Celebration Fair
We are inviting all D75 families to participate in our Cultural Celebration at Carl Sandburg on
Thursday, May 2nd at 6:00 PM. If you would like to reserve a table to represent your family culture
and/or attend, please complete this google form: Cultural Celebration Invitation
Estamos invitando a todas las familias del Distrito 75 a participar en La Celebración Cultural en
Carl Sandburg el jueves, 2 de mayo a las 6:00 PM. Si quiere reservar una mesa para representar la
cultura de su familia y/o asistir al evento, por favor de completar el formulario google: Invitación
para la celebración cultural

A Note from our Social Workers
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Is this a familiar situation? Your child comes home from school and they seem to be grumpier
than usual. You asked how their day went. Your child says, “It was bad”. You asked them what
happened. Your child says, “I’m the dumbest kid in the class. I am always last to finish anything”.
You feel concerned and not sure what to say, but then you decide to try to shift their perspective.
You asked, “What would you say to your friend if they felt this way”? You notice your child thinking
and then they say, “I would tell them they are smart and to stop thinking they are dumb”. You tell
your child that they should be kind to themselves, they way they are kind to their friend. With
practice, positive-self talk and growth mindset are two things that lead to building a child’s self-
esteem. You can practice this skill at home by printing out the “Talk to Yourself Like You Would
Talk to a Friend” worksheet. Designed to encourage self-compassion and positive self-talk, this
simple activity is a stepping stone towards building confidence in your child.

Leader in Me Family Blast
Spring is officially here! And as we start to clean, refresh and reorganize our homes, we shouldn’t
forget about keeping our minds and actions organized too! Habits 1, 2 and 3 give great tips about
keeping our school, family and work responsibilities organized and at the forefront of our minds.
Use this article on these Habits to help refresh your family’s routine. That way, you and your kids
are prepared to give it your all in these last 6 weeks before summer break!
English Version: Organizational Skills.pdf
Versión en español: Habilidades de organización.pdf

Important Dates
4/19- Early Release (students dismissed at 11:05am)
4/23- School Board Meeting (6:30pm at Studio 75)
5/2- D75 Cultural Celebration Fair (6:00pm at CSMS)
5/6-5/10- Staff Appreciation Week
5/8- MG Celebration of Leadership and Learning Open House (6:00-7:30pm)- invitation is below
5/16- POPS Concert (5th-8th grade bands)- 6:00pm at CSMS
5/17- PTO Meeting (7:00pm at CSMS)
5/21- MG Olympic Day (Volunteer sign up will come out soon)
5/22- MG Olympic Day Rain Date
5/23- Last day of school! Students dismissed at 11:05am

Follow Us....
1. Follow us on our facebook page: Mechanics Grove School
2. Twitter handle @mg75wolves
3. Follow us on our instagram page: mechanicsgroveschool
4. Follow us on Tik Tok @ principal.be.kind
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The 3rd Grade Music Concert was
amazing!

Leaders are Readers!

Lunch Menus

MG Calendar of Events

Principal Mrs. Fergus
Contact Information- tfergus@d75.org
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